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In Spring, Year 4 will be studying the Anglo Saxons and understanding where they came from, where they settled and what impact they left. This will help us to reflect on how this affects our lives today.
In Science, we will be studying states of matter. We will then move onto looking to answer the question, why do puddles disappear?
In Geography we will be answering the question, What is it like to live in the Alps? We will be looking at this from a residents point of view and a tourist as well. 

Reading
At Clayton Village, we want all children to be readers and it is a value we encourage. Not only for academics but more for joy and escapism from the everyday world. 
Children in Year 4 should read at least 3 times a week. They do not need to read aloud to an adult but you are encouraged to ask your child questions about what they have read. We will have a weekly timetabled ‘Book Talk’ session where children and staff can share and recommend their favourite books. We will also have a daily DEAR (drop everything and read) session where children can enjoy their reading book.
We will be visiting the library fortnightly so your child will have another opportunity to select a book. 

Times Tables                                                  
By the end of Year 4, children are expected to learn their times tables off by heart up to 12x12. In June, the children will be completing a Multiplication Check where they will be tested on their times table knowledge. 
Throughout the year, we will be working in hard in class to practise. Alongside this, children should be practising at home on Emile. Activities will be set on Emile regularly.



Mr Devanney and Miss Corriette
Year 4
Greta Thunberg 

Welcome and Happy new year. We hope you had a lovely Christmas break and are ready to come back learning.
This term we will have a big focus on our times tables in preparation for the multiplication check in the summer term. Please encourage children to be using Emile at home to practice. 

Water Bottles                                                     Children are encouraged to bring water bottles to school, as it is important that we are hydrated so we can work and be focused fully. Children are not to bring water bottles with spray functions on them.  
These will be stored by the sink and children will be encouraged to drink these throughout the day. If a child requires a drink during a lesson, it is the teacher’s discretion to find a suitable time.  Make sure that your water bottle is brought in everyday. 
Important Dates
 
23.1.25 - CENSUS Day
24.1.25 - Geography showcase
31.1.25 - Year 4 Parent afternoon
3.2.25 - Children’s Mental Health Week
10.2.25 - Careers Week
10.2.25 - Careers Week Family Breakfast
11.2.25 - Safer Internet Day
14.2.25 - End of term
Careers Week
Our careers week is W/B 10.2.24. We are looking for volunteers to come to school and share with the children all about their job.   
If you are interested in volunteering, please contact the school office.
PE
Our PE is on a Thursday. Please come to school dressed in your full kit: black jogging bottoms, black hoody and house colour t-shirt. All clothing should be plain with no patterns or large logos.  
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